
Accessibility statement for the Learning Hub 

This accessibility statement applies to the Learning Hub (https://learninghub.nhs.uk). This website is 

run by Health Education England (HEE).  

The Learning Hub was released on 28 May 2020 to support the Coronavirus (COVID-19) response by 

enabling the health and care workforce to share and access resources during the pandemic. We 

want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. An internal accessibility check has 

been completed and we will undertake a full accessibility audit soon. We have also made the 

website text as simple as possible to understand. AbilityNet has advice on making your device easier 

to use if you have a disability. 

Feedback and contact information 

The resources available on the Learning Hub are contributed by members of the health and care 
workforce. We encourage all users to contribute accessible content as set out in our Content Policy, 
however please note that third party content may not be available in an accessible format because it 
is not funded or developed by us and is not under our control. If you require further information, or 
if you need to access content on this website in a different format, for example accessible PDF, large 
print etc. please email enquiries@learninghub.nhs.uk. We will contact the contributor of the 
resource to ask if they can provide the content in a different format. We will normally respond to 
you within five working days. 

Reporting accessibility problems with this website 

We are always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any problems not listed 
on this page or think we are not meeting accessibility requirements, please contact the Learning Hub 
support team or email: enquiries@learninghub.nhs.uk.   

Enforcement procedure 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector 
Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility 
regulations’). If you are not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality 
Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 

Technical information about this website’s accessibility 

Health Education England is committed to making its website accessible, in accordance with the 
Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018. 

Preparation of this accessibility statement 

This statement was prepared on 26 May 2020.  
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